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We do not approve of the change in boundary for the South Peninsula Hospital Service Area. 
This is a bad idea in so many ways. We believe that SPH provides a high value for KPB residents 
from Ninilchik south, and the proposed change would be detrimental to health care services that 
residents have come to expect. 
 
Jim & Ruth Lavrakas/ Homer 


